

March 01, 2024

Dear Bristol Lodge Guests,

It has come to our attention that there are several rumors circulating in the community regarding changes in policy and a potential change in the population we serve here. We realize how these rumors could negatively impact persons experiencing homelessness who rely on the Bristol Lodge programs for a safe space to rest their heads at night, so please allow us to allay any concerns.

We want you to know have not changed any policy that affects our guest capacity, and our focus has been and will remain on assisting Waltham's individual homeless population. Please feel free to reach out to any member of Bristol Lodge's management team with any questions or concerns.

With Respect,

Clayton Qualters

Bristol Lodge Program Director

Mark White

Director of Housing & Shelter Services